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4th July 2024 
STAFFING UPDATES 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Earlier today you were notified as to the class(es) that your child(ren) will be in next academic 
year.  It is now an opportune and appropriate time to update you on several staffing changes for 
2024-2025. 
 
Miss Reynolds: 
 
I am pleased to announce that Miss Reynolds is expecting her first child in November 2024.  
From September until October end, Miss Reynolds will not be class based; she will be focusing 
on her role as SENDCO and ensuring that there is a smooth transition of the role to Mrs E Allen.  
Mrs E Allen will temporarily take charge of SEND whilst Miss Reynolds is on maternity leave.  I 
am sure you will join me in wishing Miss Reynolds the very best as she looks forward to the 
arrival of her newest family member. 
 
Mrs Love and Mrs Olsson: 
 
Our wonderful teaching assistants, Mrs Love and Mrs Olsson, will be leaving us at the end of this 
term as they embark on well-deserved retirements.  I am sure you will join me in wishing both of 
them the very best for the future.  Both have impacted positively on the lives of so many pupils 
over the years and for that I will be forever grateful.  You will be missed! 
 
Miss Norton: 
 
I am pleased to announce that Miss Norton, teaching assistant, has secured her first teaching 
position from September 2024.  We are very proud to have supported Miss Norton over the past 
2 ½ years in enabling her to achieve her dreams of becoming a teacher.  Congratulations and all 
the best in your new position Miss Norton. 
 
Miss Epton and Miss Dalton: 
 
Miss Dalton and Miss Epton will complete their time with us at the end of the term.  Both are at 
the start of their teaching careers and we wish them the very best in securing their first long-
term teaching positions in the near future. 
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Mr Hopper and Mrs Klagges: 
 
We welcome 2 new members of staff from September 2024 to the Thrunscoe Family.   
 
Mr Hopper will join us as a full time 'Early Careers Teacher' and will teach Theseus class (Y5) next 
academic year.   
 
Mrs Klagges will join us as a teaching assistant and will support Miss Riley in Hermes class (Y3/4) 
next academic year. 
 
We wish both Mr Hopper and Mrs Klagges every success with us; we are extremely pleased to 
have both of them on board.   
 
Exciting times ahead. 
 
Kindest regards  
 
Mr Bate 
 
(Headteacher) 
 

 

 


